
 

 

Updated Mask Policy 

We would like to start off by thanking everyone for all the support you 

have shown us since reopening last summer! 

 

I am sure you have all heard about the mask mandate that begins 

12/13/21 until 1/15/22. We, as a business, were given two options: 

requiring masks or requesting proof of vaccination.  

 

With that being said, beginning Monday 12/13/21, we will be requiring 

masks to be worn in the facility at all times. We know that this is not an 

ideal situation, but we do appreciate your cooperation as we work hard 

to provide the best instruction we can. As NYS changes their mandates, 

we will make adjustments to our policies as well.  

 

We thank you again for all of your continuous support and thank you in 

advance for your understanding.  


